
 

 

 

                                                                                 

    

 TCS/GEN/055/2023-24                                                                                        Date: 30-11-2023                                                                                      
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY – الوحدة في التنوع 

SUBJECT: CIRCULAR FOR WINTER VACATION 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai. 

We wish to inform you that the school will remain closed for WINTER VACATION for students 

with effect from 11th December, 2023 (Monday) and the classes will resume on 2nd January, 2024 

(Tuesday) as per the normal shift timings.  

Kindly note that the school office will function from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm (Monday to Friday) and 

Saturday 8:00 am to 1:00 pm respectively.  

Wishing you all a very happy winter holidays and a prosperous New Year 2024. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 
 

 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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